Greetings all,
	My name is Jordan Schuba and I am running for VP Corporate Relations. I have been an active member of the SESS over my first year here, including: being on First Year Council and being Sno-Golf Director. I also volunteered for various other events such as Spectrum and I am part of the WEC 2020 Organizing Committee as Vice-Chair of Finance. I have garnered many skills from through these experiences which, I believe, give me the ability to represent the SESS on the corporate level.
Maintaining Current Sponsors
To me, VP Corporate Relations is the foundation the SESS uses to thrive and provide its great services. The most important part of this job is continuing the healthy relationships past VPs have fostered with our wonderful sponsors. If elected, I would not only maintain the relationships with our sponsors, but I would also look to improve these relationships to benefit the SESS for years to come.
Finding New Sponsors
	Every year, the VP Corporate Relations is tasked with finding funding for our great society; every year, some sponsors continue to support us (APEGS and Sasktel) and new sponsors arise to the task. Although I can not guarantee this, I would make it one of my main priorities to find a new long-term relationship, such as the one we have with APEGS, to create more stability to the SESS’ cash flow. Just to be clear, this will not distract me from finding sponsors to support the SESS for the 2019-20 year.
Industry Mixers
[bookmark: _GoBack]For many of you, industry mixers are important to networking within your respective disciplines. As VP Corporate Relations, it would be very important to me to ensure the continuance of these events to give everyone the opportunity to make connections within the industry. This will help you all to find internships and other jobs throughout your years at the U of S.
